How to Access Magnus Health for Parents/Guardians

Whether you are a parent/guardian of a current student or your child/ward will be coming to
Brother Martin High School next academic year, you can access Magnus Health using the instructions
below. Parents and guardians who may have used a username and password with Magnus Health before
March 2023 will no longer have to access the Magnus Health website using those credentials. Now, you
can use the single sign-on option from Education Management.

To Access Magnus Health from Education Management

1. Log into your Education Management account from https://brothermartin.myschoolapp.com/. If you have
forgotten your credentials, then use the steps here to reset your password.

2. From the Parent portal, you can select the Resources menu to view important information shared with all
parents. The link to access Magnus Health can be found under the Resources in Education Management.

= parent BROTHER“ MARTIN

®e Children » [lhu]
@® 2 Children |

—— -
Resources 5 News « Calendar

A “—

= Featured Content @ cent Activity BB Scoreboard B8 Archived Content

3. Click on the tile labeled “Magnus Health” to access the single sign-on page for Magnus Health. This
means you will be logged into Magnus Health because you are already signed into your Education
Management account.
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4. You should be redirected to the Magnus Health website and the account information for any enrolled or
incoming Brother Martin High School students connected to your credentials should be accessible to you.

If after following these steps you still cannot access Magnus Health, please contact our school’s
Technology Coordinator, Mr. Craig Zeller (czeller@brothermartin.com).
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